Minutes of Board meeting 9/8/09.

Attendees:  Bill Sherriff, Susan Byelick, Stephanie Evers, John Swingler, Anne Olshan, Ann Zaera, Kyle Eberts, Bob Hener, Walter Kostrzewski, Curtis Casey, Pat Siciliano.

Absent:  Nanda Zimmerman.

Topics Covered:

Progress on Survey.

Anne Olshan reported about 88 responses in of about 150.  We need to get more participation.  Non respondents identified and names assigned to board members to contact regarding completion.  Deadline advance until September 22?  (All board).
Anne requested use of Constant Contact software to facilitate internet communications with membership both for e-skizette distribution and as email blast function (which we could all eventually use).  Cost was about $200 per year?.
Anne Zaera reported on great success of Summer Picnic.  Prepared great detailed expense report with profit of about $125.  
Concern about lack of adherence to lodge shutdown procedure and closing housekeeping at lodge by either summer attendees or unauthorized visitors to lodge.  Curtis wants to pursue causes and warning of membership about not following procedures will resort to loss of privildeges to any who can be identified.  Firewood to be ordered in time for Oct first weekend guests (Fred Cone’s runners/teenagers) to possible stack in shed.  (Curtis).
Bob Hener reported that is ready to administer CSC bulk ticket sales in coming month (Oct) which has an early deadline to comlete order.  Also announced new date for work weekend (Oct 17 and 18).  Email recruitment blasts forcoming.  (Bob via Jamie or Anne O.)

Pat S. reports some early renewals have replenished treasury balance.  Many more expected in coming 45 days (thru end of renewal period).
Budget is ready to present to general membership for approval at gm of 9/15.  (Bill and John).

Discussed possible ordering of merchandize for membership use as a cheerleading/fund raising potential.  John S. to pursue vendors.  Direct order vs bulk purchase of merchandize to be explored.  (John and others).

